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February 7, 2005
Mr. David M. Waldner, P. E. Director
Division of Environmental Analysis
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet
Frankfort, Kentucky 40622
RE: "A Phase 1 Intemsive Archaeological Survey for the Proposed U.S. 60

Realignment (Item Nos. 1-115.00 and 1-115.10), Ballard and McCracken
Counties, Kentucky'" By Donald A. Miller and Michael Striker

Dear Mr. Walder,

The State Historic Preservation Office has received for review and approval the above
referenced archaeological report. The survey found no archaeological properties within the
project area. I concur with the author’s findings. In accordance with 36CFR Part 800.4(d) of the
Advisory Council’s revised regulations our finding is that there are No Historic Properties Present
within the undertaking’s area of potential impact. Therefore, we have no further comments and
the Agency Official’s responsibility to consult with the Kentucky State Historic Preservation
Officer under the Section 106 review process is fulfilled.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact Sarah Miller of my staff at (502) 564-
7005.

Sinceygly,

cc. George Crothers
Donald Miller
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